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My dear friends and colleagues, 

 

it`s time to say Good Bye. 

After almost 30 years with EFPM, from the founding up to now, I finally decided not 

to continue as EFPM President. 

I cordially thank you for your support and contribution to run the presidency of EFPM 

since 2012. Your kindness and friendship encouraged me day by day. It was a real 

pleasure and a great luck to cooperate with you to forward the ethical values and 

Fair Play principles in sport. I always felt you on my side and your ambition also 

contributed to the successful development of EFPM in the past. 

The list of candidates of the electoral General Assembly shows outstanding and 

experienced personalities for President and Executive Committee. 

I am convinced that the new elected board members will do their utmost to continue 

a successful work and lead EFPM into a bright future. 

I kindly invite you all to offer your full support to the new President and Executive 

Committee members. 

It was really great to work with you, stay together, celebrate lucky moments and 

have a lot of fun. 

Thank you so much! 

Take care of you and EFPM 

 

With warm regards 

 


